
 

Greetings Sisters and Brothers.  Thank you for your work that you are doing with the 

Scholarships program!  This program is very important for helping our young Americans secure 

their futures as well as letting them know that the Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary cares for 

them.  Keep reaching out to them—these could be our future Auxiliary members!  

 While the Scholarships program looks out for our young Americans, the Auxiliary has 

not forgotten its own members.  The Continuing Education Scholarship just for us.  It is not too 

late to apply—the deadline is February 15 to electronically submit your application to Nationals.  

The application is brief and easy—there is a less than 300-word essay, and a short application 

with a few questions. Give it a chance it if you have not already. There is still time.  I am willing 

to help you write your essay over the next few days if you contact me. There is a $1,000 

scholarship given in every conference every year.  Scholarship recipients are notified May 1 and 

are presented to at the Conference gathering.   

Remember that this is a scholarship just for us, and you are only competing against the 

other Auxiliary members in the Southern Conference.  I apologize for the lateness of this 

bulletin, but this is deadline is definitely meetable if you are just now being made aware of this 

scholarship, especially with my help.   

 I am getting reports from many Auxiliaries; thank you again for your work in this 

program! 

Talitha Bing 

Scholarships Chair 

Talitha.bing@snhu.edu 

803-942-9244 
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